

Ladies Mile Road, Patcham, Brighton, East Sussex BN1 8TA Telephone: 01273 087513

Friday 7th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

A very warm welcome from the Year 5 team! It has been a great first week back and all the children seem to be settling in well to their new classes.

We would like to invite you in to school at **3.30pm on Tuesday 18**th **September** for a 'Meet the Teacher' event. Here you will have an opportunity to talk to your child's teacher and to gain an overview of the Year 5 curriculum and routines. If you are unable to attend on the 19th, please remember that we are available on the playground on most days after school, should you have any questions or queries. Alternatively, you can email any questions to the office on: office@patchamjun.brighton-hove.sch.uk or request a meeting with your child's class teacher at a mutually convenient time.

PE Kits

Please ensure that your child always has a full PE kit in school throughout the week (including a t-shirt, shorts and plimsolls/trainers). Long hair should be tied up and children should be prepared to remove any earrings or cover them with tape. New 'house' t-shirts for PE are now available to purchase from the office.

Dates for your diary:

Tues/Wed 16th/17th October – trip to Brighton Museum for Egyptian mummy-making **Fri 16th November** – Egyptian day. Children are invited to come to school in costumes inspired by the Ancient Egyptians: e.g. Pharaohs; Gods; cats; peasants; slaves etc.

Tues 7th January – trip to Greenwich Observatory

Tues 7th May – trip to Kew Gardens

Tues 11th June – trip to Wakehurst Place

Please stay tuned for further details of trips, including likely costings.

























Ladies Mile Road, Patcham, Brighton, East Sussex BN1 8TA Telephone: 01273 087513

PG Film Consent:

To support the teaching of English and topic (or, indeed, for 'special time' rewards), we will sometimes be showing the children films, some of which may be PG-rated. You will need to give your consent for your child to watch PG films that we deem appropriate for them and their learning. Please indicate this on the attached slip.

We do hope this information will be helpful to you. Please do contact us if you have any queries.

With best wishes for a happy and successful autumn term.

The Year 5 team	
Consent to watch PG-rated films	
I give/do not give consent for	in class 5PD/5SR/5ST
(circle) to watch PG certificate films during Year 5 as part of their learning/rewards.	



Signed: _____

















